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Dates to Remember

September 20–School 
Pictures

October 7-PTO 
Concession

October 10th thru 114th-Fall 
Break

Student of the 
Month

Cambryn was our student 
of the month!  Thank you 
Cambryn for being a great 
helper in the classroom!

Way to go Cambryn!

Classroom News
Happy September!  We have almost 

made it through the first half of the first 
nine weeks of school.  

Test papers and progress reports are 
being sent home on September 21.  

Please sign both the test papers and the 
progress report and return.  Please 
encourage your child to read their 

library books and take their Accelerated 
Reader Test.  Encourage them to read 
their book a couple of times because 

they must make a 90 on the test to get 
points.  They can get brag tags to put on 

their book bag with points earned on 
Accelerated reader.  We are learning   
odd and even numbers in Math this 

week.  Please continue to help our child 
learn their addition facts by completing 

their homework.  
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